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SB 5570 By Senators Billig, Miloscia, Hunt, Zeiger and Kuderer

Concerning certification of the level of foreign national ownership for corporations 
that participate in Washington state elections.

Referred to Committee on STATE GOVERNMENT.

SB 5571 By Senators Palumbo, Hunt, Hobbs, Billig and Rivers

Requiring composting and recycling in public schools.

Referred to Committee on EARLY LEARNING & K-12 EDUCATION.

SB 5572 By Senators Hunt and Miloscia; by request of Office of the Chief Information Officer

Providing oversight of the state procurement and contracting for information 
technology goods and services.

Referred to Committee on STATE GOVERNMENT.

SB 5573 By Senators McCoy, Hunt and Miloscia; by request of Office of the Chief 
Information Officer

Increasing membership of the state interoperability executive committee in order to 
foster interoperability.

Referred to Committee on STATE GOVERNMENT.

SB 5574 By Senators Keiser and Bailey

Concerning the maintenance and disclosure of health care declarations.

Referred to Committee on HEALTH CARE .

SB 5575 By Senators Palumbo, Miloscia, Frockt, Zeiger, Wellman, Takko, Hobbs, Brown, 
Rolfes, Hunt, Hasegawa, Cleveland, Baumgartner, Becker, Keiser, Liias, Billig and 
Carlyle

Including highway workers employed on a transportation project by a contractor in 
the tuition and fee exemption for children and surviving spouses of highway workers.

Referred to Committee on WAYS & MEANS.



SB 5576 By Senators Keiser, Fortunato, Conway, Miloscia, Hobbs, Takko, Wilson, Hasegawa 
and Wellman

Addressing compliance with apprenticeship utilization requirements.

Referred to Committee on COMMERCE, LABOR & SPORTS.

SB 5577 By Senator Conway

Concerning the rights and obligations associated with incapacitated persons and other 
vulnerable adults.

Referred to Committee on HUMAN SERVICES, MENTAL HEALTH & HOUSING.

SB 5578 By Senator Pearson

Concerning the release of sex offender information.

Referred to Committee on LAW & JUSTICE.

SB 5579 By Senator Rivers

Concerning balance billing.

Referred to Committee on HEALTH CARE .

SB 5580 By Senator O'Ban; by request of Department of Social and Health Services

Concerning professionals qualified to examine individuals in the mental health and 
substance use disorder treatment systems.

Referred to Committee on HUMAN SERVICES, MENTAL HEALTH & HOUSING.

SB 5581 By Senators Angel and Mullet

Authorizing public hospital districts to participate in self-insurance risk pools with 
nonprofit hospitals.

Referred to Committee on FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS & INSURANCE.

SB 5582 By Senators Honeyford, Keiser, Pedersen and Rossi; by request of Gambling 
Commission

Clarifying the limited authority of gambling commission officers.

Referred to Committee on COMMERCE, LABOR & SPORTS.

SB 5583 By Senator Baumgartner

Concerning rules and policies of the Washington interscholastic activities association 
and any voluntary nonprofit entity with the authority over interschool athletic 
activities and other interschool extracurricular activities for students of a school 
district.

Referred to Committee on COMMERCE, LABOR & SPORTS.



SB 5584 By Senator Baumgartner

Concerning college and university presidents.

Referred to Committee on HIGHER EDUCATION.

SB 5585 By Senators Ranker, Braun, Rolfes, Fain, Saldaña and Frockt

Modifying the future teachers conditional scholarship and loan repayment program to 
increase the number of early elementary teachers.

Referred to Committee on WAYS & MEANS.

SB 5586 By Senators Ranker, Rivers, Kuderer, Cleveland, Miloscia, Mullet, Saldaña and 
Keiser

Addressing prescription drug cost transparency.

Referred to Committee on HEALTH CARE .

SB 5587 By Senators Hasegawa, Chase and Hobbs

Addressing the linked deposit program.

Referred to Committee on FINANCIAL INSTITUTIONS & INSURANCE.

SB 5588 By Senators Hasegawa, Saldaña, Chase, Darneille, Schoesler, McCoy and Hobbs

Developing information concerning racial disproportionality.

HELD ON FIRST READING.

SB 5589 By Senators Keiser and Baumgartner

Concerning distillery promotional items and spirit sample sales.

Referred to Committee on COMMERCE, LABOR & SPORTS.

SB 5590 By Senators Chase, Ericksen and Hobbs

Addressing illegal vehicle wrecking operations.

Referred to Committee on TRANSPORTATION.

SB 5591 By Senators O'Ban and Darneille; by request of Department of Social and Health 
Services

Creating efficiencies regarding requirements for license withholding and suspension 
for noncompliance with a child support order.

Referred to Committee on LAW & JUSTICE.



SB 5592 By Senators Palumbo, Wilson, Ranker, Zeiger, Liias, Bailey and Frockt

Decoupling services and activities fees from tuition.

Referred to Committee on HIGHER EDUCATION.

SB 5593 By Senators Frockt, Becker, Rivers and O'Ban

Concerning postsurgical care.

Referred to Committee on HEALTH CARE .

SB 5594 By Senators Keiser, Rivers, Cleveland, Fain, Darneille, Miloscia, Wellman and 
Frockt

Concerning transition services for people with developmental disabilities.

Referred to Committee on HEALTH CARE .

SB 5595 By Senators Billig, O'Ban, Darneille and Padden

Concerning maintaining the quarterly average census method for calculating state 
hospital reimbursements.

Referred to Committee on HUMAN SERVICES, MENTAL HEALTH & HOUSING.

SJM 8007 By Senators Hasegawa, Hunt, Keiser, Kuderer, Rolfes, Wellman and Chase

Urging Congress to protect United States mail service.

Referred to Committee on STATE GOVERNMENT.


